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February 11, 2009

Ms. Laura E. Mason
Program Officer
Board of Trustees Bill Graham Foundation
121 Steuart Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Gertrud Parker
Honorary Chair

Zachary R. Walton Dear Ms. Mason:
President

Michael Barnard
Elaine Connell

51 Yerba Buena Lane
San Francisco
California 94103

TEL 415-227-4888
FAX 415-227-4351

www.mocfa.org

This is to acknowledge receipt of grant #20080307 in the amount of $1,250 from
the Bill Graham Foundation. These funds will go a long way in helping the Museum

Richard Essey sustain its rich tradition of honoring art and craft from cultures around the world,

Rod Henmi and will particularly support the work of the Folk Art in the Schools program.

Erin McClure
Jan Oringer
Giovanni Rodriguez
John F. Sampson
Jeffrey Spahn
Myrna Walton

Jon Welner

Linda Elliott Zider

With gratitude,

Jennifer McCabe
Harold Parker Director
General Connsel

Jennifer McCabe
Director

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions (415.227.4888, Ext. 14.)



